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GOVERNMENT OF GRENADA ISSUES NEW TRAVEL ADVISORY 

 

St. George: November 26, 2021: Persons with a travel history in the last 14 days to 

South Africa, Namibia, Zimbabwe, Botswana, Lesotho and Eswatini will not be allowed 

into Grenada. 

The advisory announced today by the Government of Grenada takes immediate effect. 

It comes in the wake of reports of a new strain of COVID-19, called Omicron, which has 

been described by the World Health Organisation (WHO) as a variant of concern. 
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